
 

 

 

Daycare During School COVID Closures 

If CCRCS is required to transition to remote learning during the school year, we will continue to 

provide childcare services Monday through Friday, from 6:00am to 6:00pm, for working 

parents.  Childcare will maintain groups of 12 students or less and CCRCS staff will assist 

students in completing their remote learning requirements.  Families will be charged the 

standard tuition, plus the appropriate childcare costs (see handbook). 

Prior to dropping off your child each day, please follow the “Safety Protocols” found on our 

website. 

 

 


